
From: Mary Kurey
To: comments, EMP
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Energy Master Plan comment
Date: Friday, October 05, 2018 9:06:24 PM

As a resident of Morris County, I am all for a rapid transition to renewable energy.   Our state should not be
investing or directing tax payer dollars in dirty energy infrastructure—such as oil and natural gas pipelines, sub-
stations, etc.   We should be investing in natural and clean sources of energy such as solar and wind.  

The people of New Jersey are a vocal group, I encourage the Board to actively seek out public comment more
broadly, if there’s any question about what the people of New Jersey care about.    

Mary Kurey
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